Calistoga Police Department
Memorandum

Date: April 16, 2009
To: Ken MacNab
Fm: Jonathan Mills

Re: 1307-B Lincoin Ave.

After examination of the attached documents and a visit to the
location itself, I recommend that the property or business owner
install an adequate alarm system capable of monitoring the building
against an unlawful intrusion. (Burglar Alarm)

In addition I recommend that the fence bordering the Napa River
side of the property be increased in height and strength to safeguard
against a person climbing on or leaning over and thereby falling into
the riverbed of the Napa River.



